University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well

University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well

Campus News Archive

Campus News, Newsletters, and Events

9-11-1963

UMM Campus Awaits Class of 1967

University Relations

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/urel_news

area,

UMM News Service

Phone: 589-2211, Ex. 37

University of Minnesota, Morris

Morris, Minnesota

September 11, 1963

For Release: Wed., Sept. 18

UMM Campus Awaits Class of 1967

College freshmen from throughout Minnesota and several other states are thronging to the University of Minnesota, Morris campus this week for the annual freshmen orientation on September 18-21.

Dean Rodney A. Briggs' welcoming statement to the freshmen Wednesday morning opened a busy four-day program of testing, registration, orientation and informal recreation and social activities. Co-chairmen of the Freshmen Week program are Tom Bollman, a junior from Cokato, and Kathy Dahl, a sophomore from Elbow Lake.

According to Dr. Iver Bogen, director of the UMM Counseling Bureau and co-ordinator of Freshmen Week, "The program which we have set up for this year's orientation is designed to provide students with the opportunity to meet all of the other freshmen and to present to the students some of the significant ideas with which they will be confronted in the course of their college studies."

Other highlights of the session will be a special preview for freshmen of the first University Artists Course program, "An Introduction to the Lively Arts", and a student mixer on Saturday evening. All freshmen, as well as former students returning to UMM, have been invited to the dance. The Morris Chamber of Commerce will furnish refreshments for the affair.